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Permitting and Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

doc00682820171027141926.pdf 

Hakkila, Peter <phakkila@ontargetservices.com> Wed, Nov 1, 2017 at 1:30 PM
To: Permitting and Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Tori,
I have the deck @ $2300 

Sent from my iPhone
[Quoted text hidden]

[Quoted text hidden]
Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions.
As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the
media if requested.


